
TOWN OF ALTA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

 The Alta Town Council will hold a public hearing to receive comments and questions regarding a 

proposed ordinance 2021-O-9, an ordinance regarding Traffic Enforcement on Quasi-public Roads and 

Parking Areas 

The hearing will be held Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at 3:50 p.m. in a virtual town council 

meeting with live viewing details to be announced on the town’s website at www.townofalta.com. 

Questions and comments regarding the proposed ordinance may be directed to Piper Lever, Town Clerk, 

P.O. Box 8016, Alta, Utah, 84092, by telephone at 385-449-1887 or by email to plever@townofalta.com. 

The deadline for submittal of written comments is 5:00 pm on Tuesday, November 9, 2021. There is also 

an option to attend the meeting and speak; to participate, please contact jen@townofalta.com 
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